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Government of West Bengal
Technical Education, Training & Skill Development Department
Polytechnic Branch, Karigari Bhawan
B/7, Action Area-III, New Town, Rajarhat, Kolkata-160.

Date: 01/03/2022
From : Additional Secretary to the Govt. of West Bengal

To : The Deputy Director of Health Services (MERT)
Swasthya Bhavan, Salt Lake, Kolkata-91.

Sub: Medical Examination of the candidates, recommended by the PSC, WB 8§
(eight)temporary but likely to be permanent posts {2 reserved for S.C., 1 for S.T., 2 for OBC-
A and 1 for persons with disabilities (blindness or low vision)] of Lecturer in Chemical
Engineering in Govt. Polytechnics in the W.B.G.S. under the TET & SD Department, Govt.of
West Bengal as per Advt. No. 24 (xv)/2018 of the PSC, WB.

With reference to this Department's communication under Issue No.I/138563/2021 dated
07/07/2021, the undersigned is to inform him that till date no MER has been received by this
Department in respect of the 7 candidates for the post of Lecturer in Chemical Engineering.

In view of the above, he is requested to send MER of the candidates as detailed in the
Statement enclosed with this Department's letter referred to above.
"V

Additional Secretary
to the Govt of West Bengal

This is to be treated as urgent.

Enclo: Copy of previous communication.



